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NOTICE OF MOTION RECEIVED PURSUANT TO COUNCIL PROCEDURE RULE
12

The Proper Officer reports that, pursuant to Council procedure Rule 12, the following
Motion has been received from Councillors C | Black, C J Lumley, Mrs J R Lumley
and R A Oatham:-

“That this Council investigates the possibility of creating an all-weather sports
pitch at the former Park School site (in a position that would not affect existing
residents).

That local residents, local schools, Essex County Council, Rayleigh Town
Council and Rawreth Parish Council be consulted about this proposal.

If found to be feasible, that this Council then liaises with all interested bodies
in order to achieve this, and to obtain funding.”

Sarah Fowler

Head of Administrative and Member Services

Background Papers:-

Notice received.

For further information please contact John Bostock on:-

Tel- 01702 318140
E-Mail:- john.bostock@rochford.gov.uk
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